
From: Chip Campsen <chip@spiritlinecruises.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/29/2014 4:00:55 PM
Subject: Re: S.1032 - background information request

On May 29, 2014 2:42:34 PM EDT, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 
Senator,

Please reference the email below regarding S.1032-coastal zone critical areas.

Any background information would be helpful.

Thank you,

Katherine

From: Baker, Josh
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 2:35 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine 
Subject: S.1032

Katherine -

We're doing the final review of the wave dissipation device bill and understand the purpose, but I wanted to ask if
Senator Campsen would give us the back-story on this issue. It will be helpful when presenting the bill to the 
Governor.

Thanks,

Josh
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Joshua D. Baker

Budget Director

Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley

803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)

joshbaker@gov.sc.gov

I will call him.
Chip Campsen, President
Fort Sumter Tours & SpiritLine Cruises
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